Dear Nurse Practitioner,

My name is Kate Wageman and I am a Nurse Practitioner student at the University of Vermont. I am conducting a research study regarding Nurse Practitioners' experience with herbal therapies in their practice. I'm looking for participants to interview.

There may be no direct benefit to you for your participation, though the information you provide may be of future use to researchers. The information will be used for my thesis, and will be kept confidential. However, there is a potential risk of an accidental breach of your confidentiality. After the interviews and analysis is completed the findings will be shared with the participants.

If you are interested in being interviewed or have any questions regarding the study please contact Kate Wageman at 802-272-3905 or Kwageman@uvm.edu, or Dr. Jean Coffey at 802-656-9032. 

Thank you,

Kate Wageman RN

University of Vermont

802-272-3905

Kwageman@uvm.edu

